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Sep 10, 2010       
 
MUPY invites Prof. Kathleen A. Johnson, Chair of the Department of Clinical Pharmacy and
Pharmaceutical Economics & Policy from the University of Southern California (USC), Los Angeles, USA
for an official visit to our faculty. Prof. Johnson is renowned for her work in outcome research
with over 25 years of experience in teaching and conducting research. In addition to being the
Department Chair, she is also the Holder of the William A. and Josephine A. Heeres Endowed Chair in
Community Pharmacy. For this visit, Prof. Johnson met with Assist. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan (Deputy
Dean for International Relations), Assoc. Prof. Busba Chindavijak (Head, Department of Pharmacy) and
staffs from the Social & Administrative Pharmacy (Assoc. Prof. Arthorn Riewpaiboon, Assoc. Prof.
Chaoncin Suksriwong, Assist. Prof. Usa Chaikledkao). The topic of discussion involved the expansion
of collaboration including  exchange of researchers, undergraduate, graduate and post-graduate
students, residents and fellows. USC and MUPY have officially signed an MOU back in May 2010.  

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/604


